
Irish Water's Statutory 

Response to

South Dublin Planning Authority

Planning Application No. SD22A/0273

Date Lodged with Planning Authority: 15/06/2022

Development:

Location :

Remove cicra 180m of iron railings which sit on top of existing stone wall (which will remain) along Mill Lane and 

Lucan Road which all form part of the site bountry for Stewarts Foundations. Permission is also sough for removal 

of existing entrance gates and moodifications to existing entrance gates and walls, which form the bountry to 

Stewarts Main Hospital (A Protected Structure). To include all ancillary siteworks at Stewarts Foundation, Mill 

Lane Dublin 20 D20 HY57Stewards Foundation, Mill Lane, Palmerstown, Dublin 20 D20 HY57

Stewards Foundation, Mill Lane, Palmerstown, Dublin 20 D20 HY57



IW Recommendation: No Objection

IW Observations:

Yvonne Harris

Tuesday 26 July 2022

Signed on Behalf of Irish Water:

Date:

1  Water  

                                                   

 - All development shall be carried out in compliance with Irish Water Standards codes and 

practices. 

Reason: In the interest of public health and to ensure adequate water facilities.

2 Foul  

 

- All development shall be carried out in compliance with Irish Water Standards codes and 

practices. 

Reason: In the interest of public health and to ensure adequate water facilities.




